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Anne-Maree Conroy appointed to Advisory Council 
 
The Harness Racing Victoria (HRV) Board advises that Ms Anne-Maree Conroy has been appointed to the 
Harness Racing Advisory Council (HRAC). 
  
The Daylesford trainer/driver has an extensive background in the harness racing industry. 
  
“We’re delighted to welcome Anne-Maree to the Harness Racing Advisory Council,” HRAC Chair Elizabeth 
Clarke said. 
  
“Anne-Maree’s vast experience and knowledge will prove invaluable and I’m very much looking forward to 
working closely with her.” 
  
The HRAC is maintained in accordance with section 44B (3C) of the Racing Act 1958. 
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